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In- Service Program at Patna, India 

 
 

Sisters Mary Kristin and Sreeja  

successfully conducted the In- Service 

Program for the administration teams of 

Visitation Province (Sisters Mary 

Sandhya, Sneha, Prema, Rosilin and 

Chetna) and Our Lady of the Assumption 

Province (Sisters Mary Tessy, 

Nishkalanka, Udaya, Alice, Anjali, Shikha  

and Anushila) from March 4th-13th 2017 

at the provincial house, Patna, India.  

 

The meticulously planned program of 

ten days aimed at equipping the teams 

to fulfill their responsibilities in the spirit 

of our constitutions. We are deeply 

indebted to Sisters Mary Kristin and 

Sreeja for gracefully accompanying us 

during these days of training to face our 

truer self and to become persons of 

integrity so that our personal gifts would 

be beneficial in decision-making 

processes. We treasure the inward 

journey with inspirations and insights 

experiencing God’s goodness and love. 

We are challenged to live incarnational 

spirituality, grow in life-giving 

relationships and be one in diversity 

trusting in God who makes all things 

new.  

It was a great joy and privilege to 

celebrate the Golden Jubilee of Sister 

Mary Kristin on 11th March with an 

inspiring Eucharistic celebration, a 

colorful cultural program followed by a 

delicious fellowship meal.  

 

God’s abundant blessings and our warm 

affection envelop you dear Sister Mary 

Kristin and Sister Mary Sreeja as you 

lead the congregation, encountering the 

Word and engaging the world. 


